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The City of Winter Springs announces Daylight Saving Time 
watering restrictions 

The following mandatory lawn watering rules take effect Sunday, March 10 2024, 
and will remain in effect until Sunday, November 3, 2024 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.- With the return to daylight savings time Winter Springs residents 
are reminded that watering restrictions within the City will be changing.

City of Winter Springs residents with odd-numbered addresses or with no address are 
allowed to water Wednesdays and Saturdays

Residents with an even-numbered address are allowed to water on Thursdays and Sundays.

Non-residential and commercial properties may water on Tuesdays and Fridays.

These rules apply if you are using potable water for irrigation. If you are using reclaimed 
water for irrigation, you may water two days per week year-round.

The following mandatory lawn watering rules were adopted as part of the irrigation 
ordinance of the City of Winter Springs. 

 NO water is allowed between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. on any day
 Water only when needed
 Water for no more than one hour per zone
 Restrictions apply to private wells and pumps, ground or surface water, and water

from public and private utilities

More information about the City of Winter Springs watering restrictions and water 
conservation can be found on the city’s Public Works & Utilities Department page at 
www.winterspringsfl.org/publicworks
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